
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort  

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

23rd July 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank You 

As the academic year draws to a close, I’d like to thank you all for your 

continued support throughout the year. The continued success of our 

school is grounded in the strong partnership we have with you as parents. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to work with your wonderful 

children! 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

It’s time to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils Teddy, Kendra, Bridget, Will, 

Dylan, Molly Pugh, Molly Williams, Georgie, Amelie, Charlie, Reuben, 

Keziah, Laura, Lily, Ella and Angus. This week we have enjoyed looking 

back over the years and sharing the children’s achievements and 

memories.  We are very proud of them all and wish them all the best of 

luck as they move on to high school.  

 

Goodbye 

We also say a goodbye to Mrs Dutton, Mrs Whelan and Ms Berisa today 

and we are all very sad to seethem go.  The children led fantastic worships 

this week and shared their memories. They will be very much missed by all. 

I would like to thank them all for their hard work and for making Tilston such 

a special place. 
 

 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 2nd September 2019 

Monday INSET DAY 

Tuesday INSET DAY 

Wednesday Roast chicken dinner 

or jacket potato with cheese 

Thursday Chicken curry and rice with naan bread 

or jacket potato with cheese  

Friday Cheese & tomato pizza with chips 

or tomato pasta with crusty bread 

Church Road 

Tilston 

Malpas 

Cheshire 

SY14 7HB 

Tel:  01829 250204 

Fax: 01829 250674 

http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/


  

The price of a school meal will remain at £2.30 per day in September and 

children in Reception and Years 1 & 2 will continue to receive a universal 

infant free school meal. 

 

Half a bagel with a cuplet of juice is available to juniors at morning break. The 

cost of this will rise to 60p per day in September. I have met with Edsential to 

discuss reducing plastic in our school. I will update you on our progress in the 

autumn term. 

 

This week’s personal development goal is Don’t Give Up. All our children at 

Tilston have worked incredibly hard this year, showing resilience, 

perseverance and an excellent attitude to learning. Well done to the 

following children who have shown high levels of perseverance this week! 

 

 
Our Star Hand Writers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 

I am delighted to announce that we will be offering a wider range of clubs 

from September. Information will be sent out of the first newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
EYFS Elliot: not giving up when the reading gets tough 

Y1 Sam: always wanting to improve his work to achieve his best 

Y2 John: always trying his best in school. 

Y3 Glyn: not giving up when performing the play even when 

feeling unwell. 

Y4 Hattie: always giving her best, not giving up even when things 

are tricky 

Y5 Oliver: showing determination and an improved attitude to 

learning.  

Y6 Angus: taking on Y6 with a smile and never giving up! 

 
Website 

Our website has a link to our Twitter 

account.  Please do log in to see 

what your child has been doing in 

class this week. 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk  

Twitter: @TilstonSch 
 
 

 

 
 

Y4:  Drummond 
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Outdoor Learning is coming to Tilston! 

In September, Mrs Berry will be developing outdoor learning across the school 

through the weekly use of our natural space. To help the children get the 

most out of their time outdoors, she is keen to build up a resource bank of "all 

things nature". While you're out and about in the Summer holidays, please 

keep your eyes out for the following items and bring them in when we return 

to school in September.  

 

Large shells 

Pinecones  

Animal skulls or bones 

Animal fleeces 

Horns  

Feathers 

Nests 

Owl pellets 

Sticks (approx 1m+) 

Tree stumps 

 

We would also appreciate any old action hero toys.  

 

Children will need a full set of waterproofs and wellies in 

school from September. We will go outside in all weathers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Premier Sports 

We will continue to work in partnership with Premier Sports next year. Mr 

Woodvine will continue to provide expert coaching to all classes weekly. We 

will also be offering sports clubs. 

 

School Uniform 

Here is a reminder of the requirements for school uniform. As you are 

aware, we expect the children to wear pale blue polo shirts, royal blue 

school sweatshirts, grey trousers, shorts and skirts, plain grey or white socks 

and black shoes. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Boys  

Grey trousers or shorts  

Pale blue polo shirt  

School sweatshirt or plain royal blue 

sweatshirt  

School fleece  

Plain socks (grey or white) 

Black shoes 

 

PE  

Black shorts, plain white T-shirt, gym 

shoes or trainers  

Tracksuit if cold  

Girls  

Grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers* 

Pale blue polo-shirt 

School sweatshirt/cardigan or plain 

royal blue sweatshirt/cardigan   

School fleece  

Plain socks or tights (grey or white) 

Black shoes  

 

* or blue and white gingham dress 

(summer) 

  



  

 

 
 

Monday 2nd September 2019- Staff and Governor INSET focusing on School 

Development Targets 2019-20. Afternoon Session- Art workshop to develop 

skills and knowledge. 

Tuesday 3rd  September 2019- Staff INSET focusing on Safeguarding. 

Wednesday 4th September 2019- SCHOOL OPENS for all children. 

 

Return to School 

School closes for the summer break today and the children will return on 

Wednesday, 4th September. I hope the children enjoy a well-earned break 

from school and that you are able to spend some quality family time 

together in the next few weeks. On behalf of the staff, I would like to say 

another thank you to you all for your support. I look forward to seeing you 

again in September.  
 

 
Our Prayer of the Week 

 
 

We thank you God for... 

 

Every prayer we have prayed 

Every song we have sung 

All the things we have learned 

All the laughter and fun  

 

Thank you for all the joy you bring 

And our wonderful times together 

May we walk with you as each new day begins 

This moment and forever  

 

Amen. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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